
From:  Tony Arranaga <tony.arranaga@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/02/2019 09:58:43 AM

To:  Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>; Jeanne Min <jeanne.min@lacity.org>

Subject:  Fwd: Millennium appeal ruling
 

Tony Arranaga 
Communications Director 
Office of Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell
213-258-9533

Begin forwarded message:

From: Bianca Barragan <bianca@curbed.com>
Date: August 2, 2019 at 8:44:00 AM PDT
To: Tony Arranaga <tony.arranaga@lacity.org>
Subject: Millennium appeal ruling

Hi Tony, 
I saw that an appeals court upheld an earlier trial court ruling that invalidated the EIR for the Millennium project. I
know the councilmember's term didn't start until after the Millennium project's FEIR had been submitted but the
developer is planning a new, tweaked project on that site now and I wondered what bearing, if any, this ruling would
have on that project as it moves forward. Any insight you could share would be very helpful. 

Best,
Bianca

-- 

Bianca Barragan | Reporter, Curbed LA | Twitter: curbedla
1601 Vine St., Los Angeles, CA 90028
la.curbed.com

Curbed is part of Vox Media, home of Vox.com, 
The Verge, SB Nation, Polygon, Eater, and Recode
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